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We in Oregon are not the same as those inside the Washington beltway. We believe in fairness 
for all.  All income is just that: income.  Why should it be taxed at different percentages, 
depending on the ‘status’ of the taxpayer as a ‘business owner’ or just plan employee?  
(Of course, the amount of income being taxed should matter; Warren Buffet is correct that 
there’s no reason his income bracket should be lower than that of his secretary….)

Please keep the playing field level.

Respectfully, Oregonian John Kloetzel.

John Kloetzel
kloetzel@opendoor.com
(541) 488-9818
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